
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Formby Point Visit - Geography  
 
On Thursday 4th July your child will have the opportunity to visit the national park Formby Point. 
The purpose of the visit is for students in Year 7 to consolidate their learning of ‘Coastal Features’, 
which they have been studying over the past half term.  
 
Students will travel on school mini busses and the visit will take place during school hours. The 
visit is free of charge, however, your child can bring £2 for a snack, such as an ice-cream or ice 
lolly from the ice-cream van. Please ensure that your child is wearing school uniform on the day 
and they have suitable coats and appropriate footwear, sun protection or waterproofs if needed.  
 
For students on school dinners a packed lunch will be provided by school, for students on packed 
lunches please provide a packed lunch for your child. Please note food cannot be heated up whilst 
we are on the visit.  
 
Please return the attached slip to school by Wednesday 19th June 2019. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N Woods 
 
Miss N Woods  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Formby Point Visit - Geography  
 

 
Students name:_________________________________________________________________             
 
I do/ do not give consent for my child to go to Formby Point. 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________  Date:___________________ 
 


